
 

 

 

 

 

South Euclid-Lyndhurst City  
School District 

25 South Front Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

www.education.ohio.gov  

(877) 644-6338 

 

For people who are deaf or hard of 

hearing, please call Relay Ohio first at 711. 

ATTENTION PARENTS 

Notice of Review 

Office for Exceptional 
Children 

South Euclid-Lyndhurst City School District has been selected by the 

Ohio Department of Education, Office for Exceptional Children (OEC), 

for a review of its special education program. OEC will conduct this 

review on September 13-15, 2023  

OEC is asking parents, guardians and other members of the public to 

submit general comments or concerns regarding the special 

education program and services provided by South Euclid-Lyndhurst 

City School District. Click here for a short overview presentation 

describing the review activities. 

If you would like to provide comments, please email Raymond McCain 

at Raymond.mccain@education.ohio.gov. If you have questions 

regarding the review, please call Raymond McCain at 614-593-5477 or 

send your questions to the above email address. OEC will be accepting 

comments until October 13, 2023. 

Please Note:  Comments submitted do not constitute a formal 

complaint. For information regarding your rights and the formal 

complaint process, contact the Office for Exceptional Children at 614-

752-1404. Information submitted will be considered during the review 

process. 
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